
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Joshua Fisher 

Mercia School 
Carter Knowle Road 
SHEFFIELD 
South Yorkshire 
S7 2DY 
 

Our Ref: 0123138 

18 August 2021 

 

Dear Joshua, 
 

On behalf of the patients, families and staff at Sheffield Children's Hospital - thank you for 

your kind donation of £1,640.99 recently received by The Children’s Hospital Charity. 

 

Your continued support helps us make it better for patients at Sheffield Children's Hospital, 

allowing us to go over and above standard NHS provision to keep this incredible facility at 

the forefront of paediatric care. Thanks to you we can fund life-saving medical equipment, 

research into the prevention and cure of childhood illnesses, improvements to the hospital 

environment and new facilities to extend the range of treatment provided.  

 

Together we can match the world-class care at the hospital with world class equipment and 

facilities, to make it better for our young patients for generations to come and ensure all of 

our children have the best chance of a happy and healthy life. 

 

Visit www.tchc.org.uk to find out more. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Lucy Rathbone 

Regional Fundraiser South Yorkshire 

 

 


